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As a new homeowner in St.Johns (who lives right next to the Columbia Blvd bridge) I 

urge this Committee to include the 5 million dollar funding to HB 2025. It is 

unacceptable to purposefully leave your constituents to die when the Big One hits. 

Our communities lives are more than worth this investment! 


